
 

 
 
 

DELAY NOTICE - GMR 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
 
We are writing to inform you that we are currently experiencing delays in customs due to the 
below new GMR requirements.  
 
We expect this to calm down in the coming weeks as hauliers and suppliers get used to the new 
requirements.  
 
Please see below link for your information - https://www.driverhire.co.uk/january-2022-new-
rules-for-hauliers-moving-goods-from-eu-to-gb/ and thank you for your patience and 
understanding during this difficult time. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during these difficult times. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Plexus Freight 
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